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RACHEL SCHOCHET <rachelschochet@yahoo.com>
Jan Noriyuki
Comment re: Idaho Power"s 2020 Electric IRP, Case No. IPC-E-19-19 
Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:51:16 PM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission:

I am an Idaho Power customer and I support clean energy because ...

Regards, 
RACHEL SCHOCHET 
1350 Heroic Rd
Hailey, ID 83333 

I acknowledge that submitting a comment in an open case constitutes a public record 
under Idaho Code § 74-101 (13) and all information provided by me on this form is available 
for public and media inspection. My comment may be reviewed by the utility. 
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